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MCGILL UNIVERSITY
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

June 30th, 1938
Dear Mr, Fletcher,

In reply to your letter of the 28th June, I understend
that Mr. Matthews lmas now communicated with you.

You ask where Mr. Douglas will be later om in the summer.
He is away now. It is possidble that ke my be back in Montreal
for a day here and there in July but we are not at present advised
when this may likely be. The whole month of August he will be
in the West. But inasmuch s his Montreal house is closed for
the summer months I really do mot think he will be heye for any
length of $time even in July. However, if you do wans to get in
touch with him, if you will write to him at this office I can

then let you know, if he is mot available.

Yours sincerely,

Frincipal's Secretary

H.Bruce Fletcher, Esqg.,
Strathcona Square,
She rbrooke , Gue.




